[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Sarah Postlethwaite 
Sent: 01 August 2014 16:38
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 14/00702/REM Longford Park spine road 

Caroline,

The updated ecological assessment found that there is the potential for adverse impacts on nesting birds, roosting bats, reptiles and badgers. A number of mitigation measures have therefore been put forward to reduce the likelihood of this happening, or ensure it is carried out in a legal manner. 

Given this I would advise that the following condition is attached to any permission:

The development hereby approved shall be carried out strictly in accordance with the mitigation measures set out in section 6 of the May 2014 ecological assessment report by Aspect Ecology.  


Sarah Postlethwaite BSc MSc MCIEEM
Ecology Officer 
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